October 14, 2014

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

Fall conferences are coming up quickly! They will be held at Gardiner on October 22 and 23 in the main gym. Typically at Gardiner Middle School, conferences are arena-style, meaning all of the teachers are available to any parent—first come, first served. To better serve the large population of families, I would like to try scheduling conferences at specific “reservation” times, so you don’t have to wait for information/to talk to me. If we are able to schedule these ahead of time, we can be better prepared to address your child’s needs and celebrate accomplishments. 

Conferences are only fifteen-minutes per parent. In order to successfully schedule these, I need you to choose a block of time that is flexible for attending a 15-minute conference. I will schedule a conference within this block and send home a confirmation with your child based on availability. For example, if you are free from 5:00-7:00, your conference might be scheduled for 5:20. 

This conference will be student-led, with time built in to ask any specific questions/concerns with the teacher, at the end.  Your child will have current grade information, goal setting, work samples, and future curriculum information to present to you at this conference, so it is very important that both parent(s) and child can come at the scheduled time.

Please return your preference(s) as soon as possible, in order to ensure you receive the time slot you need. See schedule below to choose your block of time. I look forward to seeing you and your child at conferences.

Directions: Please select any blocks, during which your 15- minute conference will be scheduled, based on your availability. If you are flexible, please check all the boxes. If there is a specific time that works best, please be as specific as possible (example 3:30-4pm, 8-9am, etc.)

	Time Block
	Check all boxes for the time slot(s) that will work for you

(be as specific as possible-indicate a certain time within this block for you and your child, if necessary)

	Wednesday, October 22       1:00-3:30 pm
	

	Wednesday, October 22       5:00-7:30 pm
	

	Thursday, October 23          8:00-11:30am
	

	Thursday, October 23      1:00 pm-3:30 pm
	

	Thursday, October 23      5:00 pm- 7:30 pm
	


If none of the above times work with your schedule, please let me know below. ___________________________________________________________________

If you have any questions/concerns, please email or call me.

Thank you,

Danielle Tebon

7/8th grade language arts

Gardiner Middle School

(503) 785-8200 ext. 8194

Danielle.tebon@orecity.k12.or.us

